
Thank you for your email, however we do not hold this information. 

 

You may wish to submit your request to West Yorkshire Police. Here is a link to the relevant page of 

the West Yorkshire Police which explains how to do this. https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/foi  

 

If I may also offer some advice - it would be helpful if you can specify the time period that you want 

to know about in your request as this will help to speed up getting a response from the police. 

 

 


